Dear Holton Booster Club Member,

It is that time of year to renew your Holton Booster Club 2020-21 membership.

Even though there are uncertainties about how the sports seasons will be played out due to COVID-19, one certainty is community support is still very much needed and wanted. Membership dues have been used in the past to purchase uniforms, meals for athletes at state tournaments, and iPads for training, as well as funding for Club scholarships awarded to graduating senior athletes.

We need to constantly replenish our membership with parents of current student-athletes, due to annual senior graduations of athletes and their parental support.

The 2020-21 membership form is attached. Please print and fill out the form and deliver with your dues payment or use your bank's external transfer/P2P service. We need it by **Monday, Sept. 14,** to be listed in the first game program. Deliver by:

- Mailing it to me at the address on the form.
- Dropping off at any Denison State Bank location in Holton (downtown main office and drive up, and Holton Hwy. 75 branch).

If you are a blue or silver member, please indicate your shirt size. If you are a silver member, indicate which sweatshirt style you want – crew or hoodie. Arrangements will be made to get your shirt to you. If you wish to purchase an additional t-shirt or sweatshirt, contact me (see below) or Suzanne Booth (785-851-7377 / angelsrmine4@gmail.com) for pricing.

As always, your support of the Holton Booster Club is much appreciated.

Paula Taylor, Treasurer 785-364-0457 / mptaylor@embarqmail.com